

Nathaniel Hannon < than@cet.com> on 10/12/2001 12:42:37 PM

RECEIVED

To:

Carol Hanlon < YMP_SR@ymp.gov>

cc:

OCT 14 2001

Subject: No nuclear waste in Yucca Mountain

Part of Records Package / Supplement / Correction

Dear Carol Hanlon:

Attn: M/S #025

I am strongly opposed to the possible utilization of the Yucca Mountain site for disposal/storage of nuclear waste.

There is no Final Environmental Impact Statement, no detailed transportation scenario, no finalized Siting Guidelines, nor clear licensing rules.

Large numbers of public comments have raised serious questions which have not been answered.

I urge that this project be shelved until all these matters are addressed to public satisfaction.

Sincerely

Nathaniel Hannon